

WEEK # 22 JULY 30, 2019



### **UPCOMING EVENTS**

#### Friday 2 August

- Country Gold Try Outs

### Saturday 3 August

Music Trivia Quiz @ Westbury
 RSL 6:30pm

### **Tuesday 6 August**

- Breakfast Club 8:30am

#### Friday 25 October - SAVE THE DATE!

- Westbury180 Open Day and Fair

#### **2019 STUDENT FREE DAY**

#### Friday 1 November

- Professional Learning Day

### **ASSEMBLY**

this Wednesday

31 July at 2:10pm in the
GP Hall.

Hosted by Grade 5-6.

Families are welcome to attend.

### FROM THE PRINCIPAL (ACTING)

#### DEAR PARENTS AND CARERS,

Last week I travelled with a group of students from Grade 2-6 to listen to author/illustrator **Kym Lardner** at Mole Creek Primary School. Kym had us all laughing and joining in with his stories, drawings and songs. It was a great opportunity to travel with students from Deloraine Primary School and all students enjoyed playing in the Mole Creek playground.





Yesterday a group of students from Grades 3-6 enjoyed a fun and energetic afternoon of dancing with Bindi. This program will continue every Monday for the rest of this term. We look forward to enjoying the range of dance styles and lots of fun.

This Saturday there is a music trivia night at the Westbury RSL from 6:30pm as part of Westbury Primary fundraising. We are looking forward to a great night and a stroll down memory lane with questions from the 70s, 80s and 90s. We hope to see you there and thank all the organisers for this event.

This morning we had our first **breakfast club** for the year. A huge thanks to Justine, Jacinta, Sarah, Tanya and Tanya for their time, effort and sourcing of food items. If you missed out this week, that's okay and we'd love to see you next Tuesday from 8:30am in the Art room.

Michelle Murphie





The staff, students and wider Westbury community wish the following students a very Happy Birthday this week!

Aliah BG. and Terah M.

# HOT LUNCHES

THE FOLLOWING "HOT LUNCH SPECIALS" ARE STILL AVAILABLE
AS WELL AS OUR REGULAR MENU.

★ Chicken Tender Strips \$1.00 each (Mayonnaise as a dipping sauce on request)

Chicken Nuggets \$0.50 each

Bolognaise Pasta \$3.00
4" Garlic Bread \$1.00

**★** Corn on the Cob \$1.00 each



If you would like to order one of these **specials**, please make sure your order <u>is in an envelope with the correct money</u> and returned to the office.

### 9:00am Friday 2 August

All regular hot lunch items will still be available and can be ordered as normal up until 3:oopm Wednesdays.

### STUDENT ATTENDANCE

Students arriving after 9:00am must be signed in at the office by a parent or carer.

If your child is going to be absent, please don't forget to let the school know either by:

- calling 6393 1373,
- SMS/text 0455 951 809
- or emailing: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au



Where: Art Room (next to Kinder)

When: **Every Tuesday morning** 

Time: **8:30-9:00am** 

There is no cost.

All students are welcome to come along and enjoy some toast, cereal and fruit to help get an awesome start to the day!

Students will be encouraged to wash their own dishes.











If you are a parent or a carer and have a current Working With Vulnerable People card and you would love to come help out one morning, please contact

Justine on 0419 378 046. 

©

This program is kindly supported by our local IGA supermarket.

### Reaching Out To All Parents

All members of our school community can participate in school life, both formally and informally, through school councils, parent and friends clubs and volunteering.

Our school has volunteer programs where parents can directly participate in school activities. Involvement in schools by parents, carers and the wider community help children achieve optimal learning outcomes.

These opportunities cover things like helping with school excursions and school events, assisting with reading, maths and physical activity programmes and various school opportunities. Not only are the rewards for children, but volunteering can be socially rewarding for all involved.

We all appreciate how life changes so quickly from one day to the next and with a few extra hands to call on we can all support each other to keep these things rolling. Please contact us to get involved.

All volunteers are required to hold a current Working With Vulnerable People Registration Card - we can assist you in how to apply for this.

Please call Jayne on 0409 025 678 to express your interest.



# Reading is my SECRET POWER

CBCA Book Week 17-23 August 2019 #CBCA2019



www.cbca.org.au

## Book Fair – A Big Success!

Our Scholastic Book Fair was held in the last week of Term 2.

We sold just under \$2000 worth of books which resulted in our school being able to choose over \$600 worth of books for our library, some of which are pictured below.



Thank you to all families who supported the Book Fair and in turn our school library.

A big thank you also to our volunteers; Nicci Lockhart, Martha McQueen, Whitney Brewer, Eva Moran, Stacey Tweedale and Amanda Taylor.



# LEVY PAYMENTS ARE NOW OVERDUE

If you have not yet paid your levies or would like to discuss payment options, please contact Fiona Curtis, School Business Manager, on 63 93 1373 or call into the School Office.







Thank you for your support with our Entertainment Book fundraiser in the past and we hope you loved your membership.

Over the past 2 years you have helped us raise over \$1000 which has gone towards the Westbury Primary School Parents & Friends which is used to help pay for valuable resources. We're hoping to raise \$600 this year!

The new memberships are launched and there are some fantastic new offers available to help you save money. Dining, takeaway, shopping, services, accommodation, car rental and so much more.



# Last chance!

Hurry supplies are limited!



You can order your new membership through <a href="https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/24u2026">https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/24u2026</a>

Digital memberships will be emailed and active straight away but Thursday will be the LAST CHANCE for you to pick up your physical book from the school office (or you can select postage).

If you have already renewed or purchased a membership this year we are truly grateful for your continued support, don't forget to register your gold card to take advantage of the online & bonus offers (such as the Green Door Café & Restaurant) and get EVEN MORE value!

Any questions, feel free to contact the school office on: 6393 1373.



Just a reminder to please return all money and any unsold chocolates to the office as soon as possible. Thank you.















Friday Sport Fun





























### Zones of Regulation in 1/2



School Banking day is every **Wednesday** 



Each day after lunch Grade 1/2 come in from the lunch break a find their Zones of Regulation wheel. This wheel is divided in four zones to represent each of the Zones of Regulation with colours that correspond to the zones colours. A selection of children are chosen to share their perspective of which zone they were in for most of the lunch time. The green zone is the most desirable zone to be in. Children might suggest they were there because they were having fun playing with friends, enjoyed being in the library or found a way to help a friend. Some will be in the blue zone, perhaps explaining that they were tired or they were feeling lonely as they could not find anyone to play with. Occasionally a child might have a time in the yellow zone, where they might have fallen and hurt themselves or they might be feeling frustrated about someone else's response to something they have said or done. It is great to note that

usually we only have two or three children wanting to show that they have been in the yellow zone and then it is often along with a time in the green zone as well. It is fantastic that there has not been an occasion of a child in the red zone, where they would be feeling very angry or very upset due to something that had happen. This suggests that the children in Grade 1/2 are having lots of very positive lunch time experiences. Mrs Tyeson





This is free to all students at lunchtime through the Chaplaincy program.

### **HOT SOUP**

The soup on offer this week will be chunky vegetable soup & bread roll. If your child/children would like soup next Wednesday 7 August. please fill out the form below and return to the office by this Friday morning.

### Chunky Vegetable Soup

2 medium onions, chopped
2 medium carrots, chopped
2 sticks of celery
1 medium potato, chopped
2 medium zucchini, sliced
1/2 a cabbage, shredded
1/2 a small pumpkin, chopped
1 litre of vegetable stock
liquid
425g. Tomatoes undrained
crushed
1 tin of corn
1 cup beans

Melt butter and fry onions until tender, Add carrots, celery and potatoes , cook stirring for 5 minutes
Stir in zucchini, cabbage, pumpkin, stock, tomatoes, beans and corn
Simmer, cover about 1 1/2 hours or until soup is thickened
When cooked serve.



If your child/children would like soup and a bread roll Wednesday 7 August, please fill in the form below and return to the box at the office by this Friday morning (August 2).

<b>%</b>		 	 	 
Student Name	e/s:			
Class/es·				



### FREE dental care

Oral Health Services welcomes ALL children from babies up to 18 years of age for FREE dental care

Oral Health Services Tasmania will:

- BULK BILL Medicare when parents present their Medicare card
- Provide almost all dental care for FREE\* I care may attract a small fee and be subject to eligibility co

Don't forget to bring your Medicare card



To make an appointment at your local Oral Health Services Tasmania clinic

300 011 013

# Facebook

Westbury Primary School has a Facebook page where important information and reminders can be found.



### Social Media

When taking photos at school events, please do not post these photos on Social Media e.g. Facebook, Instagram, Snapchat etc. unless only posting your OWN child.











Westbury RSL invites you to a night of music trivia from the 70s, 80s and 90s

> Saturday 3rd August Starting at 6.30pm

> > \$10 per person Tables of 6 people **Bookings** essential

• Light Supper Included • Raffles • Great Prizes •

Fundraising for the Westbury Primary School Years 5/6 camp to Canberra

To book your table, please visit the Westbury RSL after 3pm daily or telephone 6393 1313 or email westburyrsl@gmail.com \*\*\* All welcome \*\*\*

# Early Learning 2019



What: Parent-Child Sessions (0-4 years)

Where: Kindergarten room

When: Every Friday commencing 22nd Feb

Time: 9.00-10.30 am Phone: (03) 6393 1373

we stbury.primary @education.tas.gov. auEmail:



**Deloraine & Districts** Community Bank® Branch

### **CONTACT DETAILS**

Taylor Street Westbury Tas 7303

Email: westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au

Web: https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/Home.aspx

